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I am informing you off my total disagreement with any change to management of 
gazetted National parks or conservation reserves. 
I know the goverment has problems meeting their log quoter to sawmills,but this is a 
problem cause by the goverment. To log the park system will be a disaster to arboreal 
wild life. A lot of the bettered timbered national parks on the north coast were forestry 
flora reserves,so you think some politians should decide if the the last of the best should 
go. I dont think so. 


